

494 Sycamore Avenue, Shrewsbury, NJ 07702 (732) 842-5750 • Fax: (732) 842-1617

October 10, 2016

Dear Neelu and Vikram,

Thank you so much for hosting another wonderful blood drive with us this weekend! I'm so sorry I didn't end up making it up there this time- I didn't want to pass my germs along to all of your amazing donors!

You have helped to keep our blood supply safe, and it is so greatly appreciated! Especially this year when we are at an all-time low in terms of blood collections. Surgery patients, accidents victims, leukemia and other cancer patients, premature babies, cardiac patients, and burn victims are just a few of the patients who depend on blood and blood products for recovery. So many people will be helped and saved because of you, and all of your wonderful donors!

Enclosed is the list of all of the donors who came to the drive. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or if you need anything else at all. And please extend my thanks to all of your donors and everyone at Sant Nirankari Mission!

It cannot be expressed enough how much you are appreciated. Your heartfelt dedication and effort truly makes a lifesaving difference to the patients in need in our area hospitals.

Thank you so much again for everything that you do for us, have a wonderful holiday season!

Jessica Law Account Manager

Tel: 732.842.5750 Ext 225 | Cell: 732.740.1767